
 

 

 

 

NNF/ADMIN/2024/10/01                    Date: 01/10/24 

 

 

Dear NNF Member, 

 

 

Greetings from NNF!! 

 

 

The National Neonatology Forum (NNF) has proudly supported and signed the 

Hyderabad Declaration Statement, which was released on 15th September 2024 during 

the 2nd Annual Conference of the Stillbirth Society of India at Hyderabad. 

 

This important document, developed in collaboration with key organizations such as the 

Ministry of Health (MoHFW), WHO, UNICEF, National Neonatology Forum (NNF), 

UNFPA, Federation of Obstetric and Gynaecological Societies of India (FOGSI), and 

others, reaffirms our collective commitment to improving maternal and neonatal health 

across India. 

 

NNF remains dedicated to working with our esteemed partners to address the challenges 

surrounding stillbirths and to foster initiatives that contribute to better maternal and 

newborn outcomes in India. 

 

 

With Regards, 

 

 

 

  

     

 

 

Dr. Sushma Nangia                                                                     Dr. Surender Singh Bisht 

President, NNF                                                                            Secretary General, NNF 






